
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
 

PDS-18P-RWYDRD 
 
FOR THE PURCHASE AND REDEVELOPMENT OF THE 

FORMER RIDGEWAY PUBLIC WORKS YARD  
 

The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie is inviting submissions from interested 
proponents with the resources and experience to provide proposals for the 
redevelopment of the property and divestment from the Town of a portion of 402 
Ridge Road North.  The Town wishes to make it available for immediate 
redevelopment that will complement the existing neighbourhood. 

 
This bid opportunity can be obtained in the following ways: 

• Visiting www.biddingo.com/forterie 

• Contacting Randi Martins in Procurement at rmartins@forterie.ca, 905-
871-1600 ext. 2303. 

• Picking up a copy at Town Hall, 1 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort Erie ON 

 
Sealed submissions addressed to Randi Martins, Manager, Procurement, will be 
received by the Customer Service Unit (CSU) at 1 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort 
Erie ON until 

 
2:00 p.m. local time on:  Thursday, May 3rd, 2018 

 
The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie reserves the right to reject any or all 
submissions and the lowest or any submission will not necessarily be accepted.   

 
Planning and Development Services 
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